

February 14, 2011

Department of Administration Purchasing Division 2019 Washington Street E PO Box 50130 Charleston, WV 25305-0130

**RE:** RFQ Number FOOD10

Dear Sir or Madam:

AVI Foodsystems, Inc. would like to take this opportunity to thank you for considering our company as the contractor for the services outlined in the Request for Quotation.

Having carefully reviewed the information that you have provided, it is with deep regret that AVI will decline to offer at this time.

We would, however, appreciate you keeping AVI in mind for any future food service contracts that may be generated through your office. All bid specifications should be mailed to the attention of Mr. William Parker, Vice President for Business Development, 2590 Elm Road NE, Warren, Ohio, 44483-2997.

Thank you, again, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

AVI Foodsystems, Inc.

William Parker

Vice President for Business Development